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For Immediate Release  February 15, 2024 
 

MCTXSheriff Attempts to Identify Zales Theft Suspect  
 

The Montgomery County Sheriff's Office is attempting to identify the suspect pictured below, who 
was involved in a theft at The Woodlands Mall on February 11, 2024.  On that day, at 
approximately 4:15 p.m., the suspect entered a Zales Jewelry Store and stole multiple chain 
necklaces valued at more than $33,000.  The suspect is described as a black male with a tattoo on 
his right temple, wearing a white jacket and light blue faded jeans.  
 
If anyone has any information on the identity of this suspect, please contact the Montgomery 
County Sheriff's Office at 936-760-5800, option 3, or Multi-County Crime Stoppers at 1-800-392-
STOP [7867] and refer to case #24A040777. 
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